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I hope you support HB2314. I personally support HB2314 for it will increase safety for motorcyclists
like myself in traffic and help alleviate the congestion in rush hour for many Oregonians. Studies
have shown this is a safe method for motorcycles to use and I personally would commute to work
more if this were the case as I think many people have the same opinion. Thank you for your time
and hope you support HB2314.

Thanks,
Austin
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